
Bristol’s Refugee Festival!  
 

Bristol Refugee Festival is fast approaching and we are very excited to participate in it. Alongside 

us, other organisations are coming together to celebrate this amazing time! Malcolm X Centre, 

The Greenbank Pub, Bristol Hospitality Network and more. The festival is being held from the 

24th May to 26th June and the events are absolutely amazing. A month full of events, all in 

association with Refugee Week.  

  

Ashley Community Housing is holding an event of our own. We are ending Refugee Week with a 

massive football tournament! Join us for our annual football tournament on the 25th June 2016 

at City Academy Bristol, for a fun packed day of football, food, face painting and hopefully some 

sunny weather! Everyone is welcome to come along for a great day out.  

  

We're also looking for football teams to participate in the matches. It's free to enter a team, you 

would just need to complete a registration form, and players must be 16 or over. There will be 

free food for the players (and some to take home if you are fasting) and also food for friends and 

family that attend the event. It's a family day and we want to encourage as many people to come 

and take part as possible. It would be great to have as many teams as possible, so please feel free 

to share the event with community groups, friends and family!  

  

More details regarding the event and the registration form for teams can be found here: 

http://www.ashleyhousing.com/news-events/events/  

  

Please note registrations for teams closes on the 17th June 2016, email back completed forms to 

Rachel at rachel.sharp@ashleyhousing.com  

  

See you all there!   

  

For more information, follow the link to the Bristol Refugee Week Festival Facebook page. 
 

http://www.ashleyhousing.com/news-events/events/

